
 

 

 

Wylie City Council 

AGENDA REPORT 
 
 

Department: Parks and Recreation  Account Code:  

Prepared By: Janet Pieper    

     

 
Subject  

Consider, and act upon, approval of the Non-Profit Park Event Application from the Wylie P.O.L.I.C.E. Club representative 

School Resource Officer Michael Stewart, to hold the “Wylie P.O.L.I.C.E. Club Softball Tournament” at Founders Park on 

Saturday, November 4, 2023, from 8:00 A.M. to 9:00 P.M. 

 
Recommendation  

Motion to approve the Item as presented. 

 
Discussion  

 

This is a repeat event hosted by the Wylie P.O.L.I.C.E. Club to hold the “Wylie P.O.L.I.C.E. Club Softball Tournament” at 

Founders Park. Their intent is to raise money to help support their youth club by charging tournament fees and pre-packaged 

food items and drinks. It will consist of 18 teams in a double elimination-style tournament using Founders Softball Fields A, 

B, C, and D. Staff has confirmed the available use of these fields with representatives from the Wylie Youth Baseball Softball 

Association.  

 

About the applicant: The Wylie P.O.L.I.C.E. (Practice.Leadership.Integrity.Character.Education) Club is an organization at 

the high school level available to WISD students from ninth through 12th grade. The club is sponsored by the Wylie Police 

Department’s School Resource Officers. The organization gives students a better understanding of the law enforcement 

profession from the local to the federal level and also teaches students the importance of good leadership and character traits. 

Their main purpose is to build better student leaders in their schools. This is done by educating the students on what it takes 

to be a good leader and how they, as students, have a major role in shaping the atmosphere of their school campus. The 

organization increases student involvement in their schools and community, allowing them to make a difference and changes 

for the better.  

   

This item was approved by the Parks and Recreation Board during their regular meeting on August 14, 2023. 

 
 
 

 
 


